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Important Dates 

 School Photos, 

1st Apr 

 Hot Cross Bun 

Orders due, 

Tues, 2nd Apr 

 Disco, Thurs, 

4th Apr 

 Athletics 

Carnival, 5th 

Apr 

 Senior Rugby 

League Classic 

Shield, Fri, 5th 

Apr 

 Raffle tickets 

due, Mon, 8th 

Apr 

 Easter Hat 

Parade, Thurs, 

11th Apr 

 Last day of 

Term 1, Fri 12th 

Apr 

 School resumes 

for Term 2 on 

Tues, 30th Apr 
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Dear families, 

Welcome to week 10 of the term. 
 
Thank you to all of the parents, families and 
staff who completed the survey regarding 
school community events and fundraising. 
We will be collating the data from these 
throughout this coming week. Once this 
data has been collated we will share the 
results and communicate how we will be 
looking to move forward as a school 
community in these areas. 
 
Just a reminder that we have school photos 
on Monday. Students are required to wear 
their normal, full school uniform for the 
photos. For those students who will also be 
involved in Sports House leaders photos on 
the day, they will wear their normal school 
uniform for their class photo and then 
change into their sport shirt for the House 
Leaders photo.  
 
Congratulations to Logan V who 
represented our wonderful school at the 
PSSA Netball competition and to Ashton S 
and Trey H at the PSSA football trials this 
week.  Well done!  We wish those students 
trailing for the PSSA Touch Footy team the 
best of luck. 

This Friday we will be holding our school 
Athletics Carnival. This is always a 
wonderful day with all students given the 
opportunity to participate in a wide range of 
events and activities. Parent assistance and 
support on these days is always welcome. If 
you are able to assist on the day, please 
contact the school.  Our canteen will be 
operating at Turner Park from 9am to 2pm. 

  
Week 10 is full of exciting learning 
opportunities. This will include: 

Monday - Sport In Schools sessions, Stage 3 
library, School Photos, Start Smart sessions 

Tuesday - Early stage 1 library, Start Smart 

Wednesday - Stage 2 library, Stage 2 and 3 
Art sessions, Mindfulness, Start Smart 
sessions 

Thursday - Stage 1 library, Support class 
swimming, school disco 

Friday – Athletics carnival, Senior Rugby 
League Classic Shield 

We are once again asking for volunteers to 
assist in our Breakfast Club. Our Breakfast 
Club is a wonderful school service which 
relies heavily on community support 
through people volunteering their time on a 
weekday morning.  Volunteers help prepare 
and serve breakfast for our students. 
Without the support of our volunteers, we 
may need to revise the days of operation of 
Breakfast Club which would be very 
unfortunate. If you are able to lend a hand 
in Breakfast Club on any morning through 
the week or would like further information 
please contact the office. 

 

We have a number of exciting events and 
opportunities coming up throughout the 
Term. This includes: 

School Photos Monday week 10 (1/4/19) 

School Disco Thursday week 10 (4/4/19) 

Athletics Carnival Friday week 10 (5/4/19) 

Easter Hat Parade Thursday week 11 
(11/4/19) 

As always we will try to keep everyone up to 
date with what is happening around our 
wonderful school through our school 
website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Regards 

Steve Morgan 

Principal 

  

 



ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

FRIDAY 5TH APRIL 

10AM 

TURNER PARK 

Kinder to Year 2(not competing) 

11.30am 

Canteen facilities will operate from Turner 

Park, 9am to 2pm. LUNCH ORDERS WILL 

NOT BE AVAILABLE ON THIS DAY.  

PERMISSION NOTES ARE DUE TO CLASS 

TEACHERS 

 BY MONDAY, 1ST APRIL 

K-2B have been enjoying 
their first week together in 
their new learning space. 

Cessnock Primary teachers Mr Moore, Ms 
McDonald and Ms Lawrence recently attended 

green screen training at Cessnock High. They can’t 
wait to start incorporating their new skills in the 

classroom! 



School hats are available for 

purchase from our office; 

bucket hats $11.00 and wide brim 

hats $15.00.  We accept cash and 

Eftpos.   

School Fees for 2019 

School fees for each child this year are $40.00. 

Cash and Eftpos is now available and payments 

can also be made online via the school website.  

We thank you for your contribution. 

House Championship Points Update 

  No changes in the order of the leader board this 

week means another happy week on top of the table 

for Miss Milgate and the rest of the Gordon staff and 

students! Remember to keep an eye on the 

scoreboards in primary (just inside the primary 

building) and infants (on the side wall of the infants 

building, across from the 3-6H classroom).  

 The current totals are: 

Gordon – 22937  Paterson - 20995 

Lawson - 17693  Kendall - 16278 

THURSDAY 

 11TH APRIL  

10.30am under the Primary COLA 

Donations for our Easter raffle would be 

greatly appreciated.   

Hot Cross Bun Orders are due 

Tuesday, 2nd April 

Meal Deal orders are due 

Thursday, 4th April 

Raffle tickets are due  

Wednesday, 10th April 

 

 

We are in urgent need of volunteers for our very 

successful Breakfast Club. 

If you could spare a couple of hours one morning 

a week, we would love to have you on board! 

Please contact Mrs Cameron for further 

information. 

Thursday 

4th April 

Infants:  5.00pm—6.20pm 

Primary:  6.30pm—8.00pm 

Entry:  $3.00 

Food:  Sausage $2.00 

Drinks, chips, glow sticks:  $1.00 

Come dressed as your favourite 
sportsperson/team or any sport attire. 

Students must be picked 
up by an adult from the 

hall. 

Administration of Medication to Students 

If your child has a medical condition requiring staff members 

to administer medication of any kind, or follow procedures to 

enhance his/her well-being, you must comply with this 

school’s rules. Any student suffering from asthma, epilepsy, 

diabetes, A.D.D., A.D.H.D., heart condition, life threatening 

allergies and the like is required to have a Health Care Plan in 

place.  Medication can only be administered when prescribed 

by a doctor and regular/daily medication must be supplied in 

a Webster pack.  Further information can be obtained from 

our school office. 



Each year 1,700 public school children in need 

come to Stewart House from many parts of NSW 

and the ACT. During their stay, children are 

provided with optometric, dental and medical treatment as 

well as emotional support. 

Donation envelopes have been sent home, however if you 
require another please pop into our school office.  Entry into 
the draw is only $2.00 for your chance to win a family holiday 
valued at $4,000 to the destination of your choice.  Envelopes 
are due to be returned  by 24th May.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Animals at school 

At each gate there is a sign which 

states “No animals past this point” 

to remind parents/carers that ani-

mals are not to enter  

the school grounds unless prior per-

mission is obtained for a pet to come 

for a news session. This is to ensure 

that there are  

no children in the room or school 

who have allergies and/or reactions 

to the animal. If pets are at school for 

a news session  

they must be taken home directly 

after by parents/carers.  

Animals at school 

At each gate there is a sign which states “No animals past this 

point” to remind parents/carers that animals are not to enter  

the school grounds unless prior permission is obtained for a pet 

to come for a news session. This is to ensure that there are  

no children in the room or school who have allergies and/or 

reactions to the animal. If pets are at school for a news session  

they must be taken home directly after by parents/carers. 


